NEWSLETTER #33 NOVEMBER 8, 1976 = .

MICROMOUNTERS (F NEW ENGLAND

The next regular me'eting of the group will be on Saturday, November
20,1976, at Boston University, from 10AM to 4PM. Arrangements for
the previously scheduled Brown University meeting could not be com-

~ pleted so John Stéwart has offered us the use of Boston University.

For. our New Hamshire friends this is an easy location to get to with
the completion of 1-93 into Boston (see map below). :

As usual there is no set schedule but some time will)be spent on
Francon micros, in light of our recent trip and John Stewart's -

reference collection., Also, if there is time, slides of _micromounts .
"will be available for viewing. : ' L

Sy

Our next meeting will _proBably be in late January or early February.

Nt\“'
.9%
< 1-9 |
- Camg Yy :
€ o
o
[} %Q\
SCIENCE
e museom A
K
exiT 18 ] -BA STATE RoA0
20¢ ToLL W ﬁ £~ ENTER
—_— 2 Mere o .
COMMINWEALTH AVE. (RTE. 20) S.E. X-WAY

NoT To SCALE

John Anderson, President
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